

ACADEMIC, CULTURAL & SOCIAL SUPPORT



Parent Advisory Committee Updates

PAC Meeting:

December 21st, 5:00 -6:00 pm virtual meeting.

TEAMS MEETING LINK

Agenda Items:

- Meet Title VI Shawano School Staff
- Meet your Title VI PAC
- Learn about Upcoming Events



Middle School

- We took a small field trip to Menominee Indian High School for the College Fair. Thank you for the invite Shannon!
- Due to high demand, we decorated the room for the holidays. (If anyone has spare decorations for any holidays they would like to gift Title VI, the kids love decorating.)
- We made cedar ties to help us through this difficult time.
- I have been attending team meetings with staff to form a better understanding of what our students need.

POSOH! SAKOLI! HA! KOOLAMALSI! BOOZHOO! GREETINGS IN MENOMINEE, ONEIDA, HO-CHUNK, STOCKBRIDGE-MUNSEE,

POTOWATOMI

DECEMBER LIAISON UPDATES

Hillcrest

- Finished presenting an introductory lesson to all classes to all 4K, KG, 1st, and 2nd grades.
- Will work on setting up small group meetings for lessons.
- Continued making connections with students during lunchtime.

Olga Brener

- Finished presenting an introductory lesson to all 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades.
- Will work on setting up small group meetings for lessons.
- Continued making connections with students during lunchtime.
- Sat in on meetings with Mr. Peterson.
- Started check ins with individuals.
- Took some time to check in with middle school students during difficult week.

High School

- Wrote 45 Christmas Cards to Elders from the Menominee, Oneida and Stock-Bridge Nations.
- Collecting Donations for the Menominee Domestic Violence Shelter.
- Field Trip to Radisson Hotel and Conference Center.
- Dr. Angela Fernandez spoke to students about Social Work and resilience.
- College of Menominee presented to students on their learn and earn program.